
A unique, interactive training program, SPA will be offered virtually over six sessions between 
May 2-14, 2021. The program includes workshops, seminars and team-building activities.

Graduate students and postdoctoral fellows either working with or interested in learning more about 
research related to the area of longitudinal studies in aging are encouraged to apply. Trainees will 
have the opportunity to participate in advanced training that crosses disciplines and brings together 
trainees, researchers, and members of the public and private sector from Canada and abroad.

The program will feature internationally renowned guest speakers, and networking opportunities will 
be offered throughout the week. The program is expected to be launched in 
December 2020 on CIHR’s ResearchNet. More information will be available 
in the coming weeks.

The CIHR Institute of Aging has partnered with the 
McMaster Institute for Research on Aging (MIRA) 
to host an interactive training event: 
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